Item for the monthly Hersham Residents Association column on trees and planting of the Queen’s Jubilee tree. 
[Draft note – insert photo of the Mayor planting the tree on 4 Dec 2012 with a suitable caption]

Trees often come up for discussion at Hersham Residents Association (HRA).  As Chair of the HRA I have come to realise that planting them sometimes requires a patient approach, but the results are always worth waiting for in the long term.   
It was back in the summer that the committee decided that it would be good to plant a tree in Hersham to mark the Queen’s Diamond Jubilee.  We decided that Coronation Recreation Ground would be an obvious place given that its name commemorated the start of the Queen’s reign.   The committee led by Andrew Sturgis discussed and agreed the arrangements with Elmbridge Borough Council to make it all possible.

As a result, finally this week on the 4th December the Mayor of Elmbridge Janet Turner ceremoniously planted our new oak tree at the Hersham Station end of the recreation grounds just at the back of the Hersham Youth Club in Arch Road.  A plaque identifies this special tree and its status in commemorating the Queen’s 60 year reign.  Although this is a good time of year to plant trees, you might wish to wait until the weather warms up a bit to see the tree at its best.

The HRA has planted various trees since it was founded in 1971 as we think they can help make an area attractive and give it character and individuality.  If you have any views or ideas about trees in Hersham, or would like to find out more about how you can support and keep in touch with the HRA please visit http://www.hershamresidents.info/ 

